
Dennis Union Church 

Making a Difference 
Palm Sunday  –  March 25, 2018 

 
 
FLOWERS – Given by Cal & Karen Mutti 
“In loving memory of our parents, Cal’s sister, 
Pauline, and  her husband, Bill, and for our 
grandchildren. 
 

DEACON OF THE DAY – Cheryl Cerbone  
 
USHERS –  Kim Crowell, Catie and Anna 
Crowell 
 

THIS WEEK AT DENNIS UNION CHURCH 
 
SUNDAY,  March 25  
10:00 - Worship 
11:00 - Fellowship 
Day of Hospitality 
 
MONDAY – March 26 
 6:00 – Jr. Girl Scouts 
   
TUESDAY – March 27 
 8:30 – Auction pick ups 
 
WEDNESDAY – March  28 
 9:30 – Clergy 
 5:15 – Bells 
 5:30 – Jr. Girl Scout event 
 7:00 - Choir 
 
MAUNDY THURSDAY – March 29 
 7:00 – Worship Service 
 7:30 – Al-Anon 
 

GOOD FRIDAY – March 30 
 

HOLY SATURDAY – March 31 
  
 
 
 

 
 

 

PRAYER LIST – March 25, 2018 

Nursing Home 
Edith Conti – Liberty Commons 
Robert Darling – Wingate of Brewster 
 
Health Concerns 
E. Kenney Baker (ex husband of Rachel Simons) 
Richard Burnham  
Anthony Coccio, Jr. (son of Tony Coccio) 
Bob Colpitts (brother of Nancy Aceti) 
Russell Gillis 
Ruth Johnson 
Kennedy Joy (member of the Cerbone Family) 
Kim and her family (friends of Fiscus family) 
Geri Noble 
Elizabeth Peterson (niece of Laura & Blair Jasie) 
Bill Springer (brother of Earl Springer) 
 
Others to Support with Prayer 
Service men and women serving at home and  
  abroad 
Colombia mission project.  
Enid G. Crowell’s family.  Enid’s sister, Nancy 
Grant, died. 
 
 

DUC E-MAIL 
Are you on our church e-mail list? Every Friday we 
send an email with updated information about our 
Sunday worship service and other events at DUC. 
You can sign up for emails on the church website: 
www.duchurch.org  
 
 

IT’S JAR TIME!! 
Please save your recyclable MASON JARS… 
PINTS AND HALF PINTS…NO QUARTS!  We can 
use as many as we get in the Country Store.  You 
can drop them off in the Music Library or in the 
office with Nancy.  Thank you!! 

 
 



 
 
 

AUCTION NEWS 
We picked up a superb Drexel Heritage dining 
room set. It is currently up on the stage in 
Fellowship Hall. We are attempting to pre-sell it 
before the auction. Leave your name with the office 
if interested. Also, spring cleaning time is a catalyst 
for donors to our Auction. We are still looking for 
volunteers for Tuesday morning pick ups. Men or 
women. We are also in need of garage space to 
store items that are being gathered. In either case, 
please contact Ralph Aceti at 508 619 7724.  

 

   

EASTER FLOWERS 
The Flower Committee will be taking orders for 
Easter flowers (lilies and tulips) during Fellowship 
Hour today.  Plants can be purchased in memory of 
or in honor of a loved one. 
 

 

CHANGE FOR CHILDREN 
Do you throw your pocket of change into a jar?  Our 
March targeted donation is “Change for Children”.  
We hope that you might donate the contents of 
your change jar or piggy bank to help us meet the 

needs of children.  Your donation will be 
divided between two Cape Cod 
organizations: Children’s Cove and 
Food-4-Kids.  On the four Sundays in 
March, there will be a bucket to receive 
your change by each of the guest books 

in the sanctuary.  If you bring in your donation 
during the week, please leave it in the church 
office.  Please note: donations of coins will not be 
credited on your church record of giving.  Checks 
will be credited. 
 
On Sunday, March 11, we had Jacob Stapleton of 
Children’s Cove as our guest speaker.  If you are 
interested in learning more about Children’s Cove, 
please visit their website: www.childrenscove.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

ACTIVITIES 
A fun way to get to know your Dennis Union Church 
friends is to share a meal with them.  Your Activities  
Committee is making this possible in two ways – 
one for those who prefer a noon-time brunch, and 
one for those who are available for an evening 
dinner and fellowship. 
 
The Brunch Bunch is looking for hosts/hostesses 
for the upcoming months of April through October.  
If interested, please call Ruth Lund at: 508-362- 
0180. 
 
Let’s Do Dinner – These evening dinners are 
scheduled for Friday, April 27, and will take place in 
HOSTS’ homes.  We invite you to sign up as a 
HOST or a GUEST during coffee hours on three 
Sundays in April – the 8th, 15th, and 22nd.  HOSTS 
open their homes to GUESTS who bring part of the 
meal (the HOST provides the beverages and the 
entrée).  Last year we had 7 hosts and 33 guests 
who enjoyed an evening of good food and 
fellowship.  Let’s do it again!  Be sure to watch for 
the sign-up table in Fellowship Hall in April, or call 
Betty Boothe at 774-330-2191. 
 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT REMINDER! 
This Thursday, March 29 (Maundy Thursday), we 
will have a worship service at 7:00 p.m. with special 
music (oboe, cello, organ and choir), Communion 
and Tenebrae. 
 
There will be THREE Easter services next Sunday, 
April 1.  We will have our usual Sunrise Service on 
Corporation Beach at 6:15 a.m. 
 
Back at DUC, we will have TWO identical services 
(at 9:00 and 11:00 a.m.) to celebrate the 
Resurrection. 
 

 
 
 


